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E-Safety meeting, Fishbourne Primary School, 

Thursday 1st February 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to invite you to a locality Parents’ Internet Safety meeting on 

Thursday 1 February at Fishbourne Primary School.  Internet safety is a vast area 
and for many parents who haven't grown up with technology and the internet, it can 
sometimes be seen as a scary, unknown world. 

We have invited a nationally renowned speaker, Alan Mackenzie, to speak with you for 
the evening. Alan has worked in the area of internet safety for many years and speaks 

in hundreds of schools around the UK annually. As part of his talk, Alan will take away 
the fear of the technology and make clear that internet safety is a behaviour issue, 
not a technology issue. He will bust a lot of the myths that are out there and give a 

clear, practical and upbeat talk with plenty of opinion and advice, including examples 
from the thousands of children he speaks to every year. You will have the opportunity 

to ask questions as part of the talk or after the talk if you wish. 

The meeting starts at 6.00pm promptly and will finish at approximately 7.00pm; 
please can you arrive a little earlier than the start time.  If you are intending to come 

to the meeting, please let the school office know so that we can inform numbers to 
Fishbourne School. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr. Adrian King 
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